
 

 

 
Dear Andrea Boxill and colleagues: 
 

Congratulations! NACCHO is pleased to inform you that Columbus Public Health, as part of the 
Health Equity and Overdose Prevention (HEOP) Mentorship Program, is to be awarded 

additional funding in the amount $10,000 pending compliance with the agreed upon deliverables.  
 
The amount of your award is based upon your proposed budget and will be agreed upon 

following any minor edits or additional information requested.  
 

Through this opportunity, funds will be used to work together with NACCHO to provide 
technical assistance to your assigned mentees in the completion of their workplans to reduce 
inequities in drug overdose in their jurisdictions. Total funding awarded is $25,000 per your 

budget allocations. The award and contract began on 01/01/22 and will conclude on 6/30/22. 
 

If you have any questions, please contact Jasmine Akuffo jakuffo@naccho.org. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Kabaye Diriba 

 
Kabaye Diriba, MPH 

Director, Overdose Prevention 

National Association of County and City Health Officials (NACCHO) 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 


